
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are looking forward to another exciting year at James Park and would like to 
provide you with an overview of the first week of school.  If your child is in K, 
please review the “K Gradual Entry Info” found on this website.  If your child is in 
grade 1 to 5, here is what you need to know: 

ALL students come to school on Tuesday from 8:55 to 9:30 a.m.  We are asking 
that all gr. 1 to 5 students return to their teachers’ classroom from last year.  
Please note that Ms Mouland has changed her classroom to Ms Lloyd’s classroom.  
In other words, Ms Lloyd’s students from last year are asked to go to Ms 
Mouland’s classroom from last year and Ms Mouland’s students are asked to go 
to Ms Lloyd’s former classroom.   

If your child is brand new to the James Park community, please go to the library 
on Tuesday and Wednesday morning. 

All grade 1 to 5 students will be in Family (multi-age groups) on Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday working on very important concepts such as Zones of 
Regulation, school values and beliefs and ‘Respect’. 

It is our goal to have students organized in homerooms (divisions) by Friday 
afternoon.  However, this will depend on our enrolment numbers.  Families and 
students move over the summer and in case of higher or lower than expected 
enrolment numbers, we may have to reorganize all of our students, meaning that 
students will not be in the homeroom divisions on Friday afternoon. 

Lastly, the Staples school supplies you ordered have arrived and will be given to 
your children on Tuesday.  We ask that you keep these supplies at home for the 
first week and that your child(ren) bring the supplies on Monday, September 12. 

As usual, please contact the office if you have any questions. 

Regards, 

Marco Jankowiak 

Principal, James Park Elementary 

 


